
Don Isles, Hemphill City Manager, informed the Court that he has resigned from

the City of Hemphill and his last day will be July 31, 2018. He gave an update on

CDAC's work. He also wanted to thank the Court for the years of working with

them. He will be working for the SRA and believes he will have an even greater

opportunity to help Sabine County grow.

Commissioner Jimmy McDaniel bragged on County Judge Daryl Melton for the way

he handled the RAC meeting.

Judge Daryl Melton gave update on what is going on with the RAC.

Commissioner Fayne Warner moved to adjourn. Commissioner Charles Ellison seconded

the motion. All voted for and the meeting adjourned.
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